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Comments: I am contacting you about the proposed changes to the rules governing unauthorized cabins in the

Alaska public wilderness. They were supposed to be pahsed out and NOT be persistent, transferable goods that

would mar the natural areas we have a duty to protect.

 

These cabin builders were shown consideration by allowing them to remain. But the public good should not be

held hostage to private owners who infringed upon the land in the first place. Talk about given an inch and taking

a mile!

 

These cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged

and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in

Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. 


